
To: Cobblestone Community 
 
From: Peter Abdella, Susan David and Cynthia Woolbright 
 Governance Task Force 
 
Date: February 26, 2009 
 
RE: Nominations for Board 
 
Our school is governed by a Board of Trustees whose responsibilities are the overall 
operation of Cobblestone. Today, we are seeking nominations, including self-nominations, 
for individuals to join the Board and who will be elected at our annual meeting this spring. A 
copy of the member expectations is also provided for your review. 
 
As you consider nominees, please know that we are seeking individuals who: 

• Come from diverse backgrounds (race, ethnicity, sexual orientation, age, gender, etc.) 
• Represent a range of expertise (management, arts, entrepreneurship, legal, etc.) 
• Hold experience in non-profit board service 
• Include a range of qualities including leadership skills, willingness to work for the 

school, personal connection with the school’s mission 
• Possess the ability to provide resources (ability to make financial commitments, may 

have access to other resources, willingness to ask for support) 
• Maintain community connections (media, education, social services, arts, legal, 

environmental/green, corporate, etc.) 
 
Interviews will be held for those nominees who are interested in Board membership and we 
will be recommending a slate of candidates to the Cobblestone Community at its annual 
meeting. Please return the nomination form below no later than March 13 to the Governance 
Task Force, Confidential, c/o the School Office. Or email nominations: Cynthia Woolbright 
at cynthia@woolbrightgroup.com Thank you for your support and interest in Cobblestone 
School. 
 

 
Cobblestone School: Board of Trustees Nominations 

 
Name: ___________________________  Telephone: ____________________ 
 
Nomination(s): 

1. _____________________________________ Telephone: _______________ 
 
2. _____________________________________ Telephone: _______________ 

 
3. _____________________________________ Telephone: _______________ 
(use reverse side, if necessary) 

 
Return to the School Office, confidentially, no later than March 13. 
 


